
2014 Highlights

One World Play Project — to vulnerable children in 
Paraguay and El Salvador.

Health supplies, clothing, school supplies and 
school furniture also safely reached people in need 
in countries including Mexico, the Dominican 
Republic, Haiti, El Salvador, Guatemala, Nicaragua, 
Paraguay, Cambodia, the Phillipines, Ethiopia, 
Liberia, Malawi, Uganda and Zambia.

Four 20-foot containers of salmon donated by the 
State of Alaska were delivered to support Salesian 

relief efforts due to Typhoon 
Haiyan in the Philippines. 

Additional giving supply 
partners include IRN: The 
Recycling Network, GRRO 
International, Mission Relief 
Services, World Vision and 
TOMS.

Delivering Life- 
   Saving Supplies                               
		         AROUND THE GLOBE

In 2014, the Salesian Missions Office for 
International Programs coordinated the delivery 
and distribution of $14.3 million worth of supplies 
provided by giving supply partners. Relief aid was 
sent to missionaries working in West Africa amidst 
the Ebola outbreak, including medical and dental 
supplies, personal protective equipment, soap and 
sanitary supplies, and fortified-rice meals.

Salesian Missions is a recipient of the USAID 
Ocean Freight Reimbursement Grant program, 
which enables the Office 
for International Programs 
to transport shipments 
of humanitarian aid and 
development commodities at 
low- to no-cost.

Meals provided by Stop 
Hunger Now were sent 
to Salesian schools and 
programs in Haiti, El Salvador, 
Guatemala, Nicaragua, Uganda, Zambia, South 
Sudan, Burundi, Liberia, Swaziland, Sierra Leone, 
Central African Republic and the Philippines. 
Medical supplies from Stop Hunger Now were sent 
to Honduras and Central African Republic.

Meals provided by Feed My Starving Children were 
sent to Haiti, Guatemala, Honduras, Sierra Leone and 
Swaziland.

Salesian Missions coordinated the delivery and 
distribution of sports equipment — provided by 

We chose to work with Salesian 

Missions because they were one of 

the first to demonstrate our shared 

vision of helping individuals and 

communities thrive and reach their 

highest potential through play.

— ANDREW MAGLIULO 
One World Play Project


